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CALENDAR LOOK AHEAD: 

 

September 3 -Welcome Back!  First Day of School for the 2024-2025 School Year. 

Students Grade 1-5 in Session 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

We have had a very successful year. It has been full of wonderful events, that include cultural 

and fine arts activities, sporting activities, fun and celebratory days and a great deal of hard 

work. Our students are to be commended for their hard work, and we are all very proud of their 

accomplishments. The staff at Cloverdale would like to thank all our families for their continued 

support of the learning that takes place when students are at school every day on time, with 

homework complete, refreshed and ready to work. We appreciate all that you have done for your 

children. I would like to thank the Cloverdale staff for their unending dedication to the progress of 

every child here at Cloverdale School and to the fabulous PAC executive, who seem tireless in 

their endeavours to make Cloverdale a great place to be. I would also like to thank all the 

amazing community partners who support us in a variety of ways. 

Please remember that families can view the Final Summary of Learning on the Parent Connect 

Portal. It will be available by approximately 3:30 on June 27.   https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-

student-resources/parent-connect/  

 

Did you miss the year end assembly?  See Ms. Ottenbreit’s remarks here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/year-end-assembly-and-grade-5-recognition-

ceremony-remarks/  

 

 

CTS PAC UPDATES: 

 

What to stay up-to-date with the CTS PAC?  You can do so by following their Facebook page 

here:  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/164562303571785/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_s

een&multi_permalinks=6563257810368837  

 

 

DISTRICT & COMMUNITY UPDATES: 

 

Victoria Academy of Ballet Summer Programs 

See the link here for info about summer program offerings:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-

content/uploads/sites/63/2024/06/VAB-Summer-2024.pdf 

 

Mini Rugby Registration 

Registration is now open for the Fall 2024 Mini Rugby Season. All levels, and ages welcome. 

Rugby is an inclusive and welcoming sport where lifelong friendships are formed. Come give it a 

try and get in the game!  More information can be found at cwrugby.com 
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B.C. Training and Education Savings Program Grant 

Prior to summer break, please share this letter with families/guardians of students in 

Kindergarten through Grade 3 to let them know their child may be eligible for a one-time 

$1,200 B.C. Training and Education Savings Grant for their post-secondary education. 

 

https://blog.gov.bc.ca/app/uploads/sites/808/2024/06/BCTESG-k-3-letter-June-2024-draft.pdf

